
    MEMORANDUM 

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 

Date:  8/8/22 

To:  Mikayla Vaba, State Clearinghouse  

From:  Oscar Romero, Senior Planner 

 

Subject:  IS21-0005 CEQA document Retraction  
 

Dear Mikayla Vaba, 

The City of Chula Vista is requesting the retraction of IS21-0005 from public review. The public 

posting of this document occurred today, August 8, 2022, for the 30-day public review period. 

Due to an internal error regarding addressing, the posted document is not accurately depicting 

the subject site and will need to be removed. If the City is required to provide additional 

information or anything else, please let me know. 

If you have any further questions or comments, my contact information is 619-691-5098 or 

oromero@chulavistaca.gov. 

 

Regards, 

 
Oscar Romero 

Senior Planner 

Development Services Department, Planning Division  

(619) 691-5098, oromero@chulavistaca.gov  
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